
Municipality Reichweiler 
                    Mayor of the Municipality of Reichweiler 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

I would like to briefly inform you about recent developments in our 

village and provide an outlook on the coming months. 

Green Space Maintenance 

Maintaining our community areas, such as the playground, is a top 

priority. To ensure proper care, we have created a part-time position, 

which is being filled with great dedication by Dietmar Dörr. His 

outstanding work is visible throughout the village – thank you, Dietmar! 

Traffic Safety 

To improve traffic conditions in our village, we are planning to install a 

speed display sign. The financing of this project is currently being 

clarified, as we aim to minimize any financial burden on the community. 

Welcome Sign 

To present Reichweiler as a welcoming place and to inform about 

upcoming local events, we are planning a new welcome sign. Karsten 

Becker and Jessica Theiß are actively working on this project – many 

thanks to both! 

War Memorial 

The war memorial, a place of remembrance, is set to be restored and 

redesigned to provide an inviting space for all generations. Initial steps, 

such as tree maintenance and restoration work, are already being 

planned – always with financial feasibility in mind.  



Digital Communication 

To improve communication and keep you informed in a more modern 

and direct way, we are working on implementing a messaging service. 

The first steps have already been taken, and the launch is planned for the 

coming weeks. A special thanks to Thomas Schmitt for his innovative 

ideas! 

Industrial Zone in Reichweiler 

An industrial zone is planned for 

Reichweiler 

 A logistics company is investing in this 

project and will cover the 

development costs. The next steps 

involve obtaining approvals and 

further planning.  

Kindergarten in Pfeffelbach 

The expansion of the kindergarten in Pfeffelbach is currently in the 

planning phase. Initial measures to improve the parking situation have 

already been initiated. Special thanks go to the local council in 

Pfeffelbach for their commitment! 

Absence 

Due to family commitments, I will be away from Reichweiler from April 

1st to May 1st. During this time, my first deputy, Thilo Neitsch, will take 

over my duties. Thank you for your understanding! 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding our community’s 

development, feel free to call me or my deputy at 0160 2851715, or send 

us a message. 

Best regards from your neighborhood, 

Dennis Müller 

Mayor of the Municipality of Reichweiler 

0176/20968593 


